
 
 
 

 

 

 

Rack-N-Horns extends this invitation to attend a hunt at its 

ranch.    Before accepting this invitation, it is important you 

understand our policy against posting photos or details of the 

event on social media.  We adopted this policy because we 

cannot include all our valued clients on a hunt, and those who 

have not been invited on this occasion may feel slighted by 

public discussion of the event through postings on Twitter, 

Facebook, or other social media.   The ranch is also private 

property, and we want to protect our seclusion.   

 

Please sign below to acknowledge your agreement not to 

distribute electronically or otherwise post on social media any 

photos, details, or account of the hunt with Rack-N-Horns. 

PRIVACY AGREEMENT 

Rack-N-Horns

Signature 

 
________________________________ 

 ________________________________
 Printed Name 
 
Dated:__________________________ 


